
Community IPM Working Group: Priorities 2007 

The Community IPM Working Group (IWG) met in October 2007 and agreed that the 
most important focus within all the areas covered by the Community IWG is IPM in 
residential settings. The following are this year's priorities: 

1. Expand communications and outreach through IPM based educational materials 
targeting residents on issues that affect human health and water quality. 

2. Develop a Pest Management Strategic Plan (PMSP) for turfgrass. 
3. Develop a Pest Management Strategic Plan (PMSP) for structures. 

 


